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Dear parents,  

 

We are the Junior Road Safety Officers at Eastlands Primary 

School.  We have created Kids In the Community (KIC) club 

with Mrs Edwards &the Rotary Breakfast Club.   

 

We have been a little concerned about some unsafe parking 

outside our school.   

 

Did you know:- 

 A child was knocked off his bike two years ago 

 A bollard has been knocked over last term 

 Our neighbours have been worried about dangerous 

parking. 

 

 

 

 Over the next few weeks we will be  

advising parents on safer parking.   

Look out for us! 

February 2017  

 

 

 

Junior Road Safety Officers at EPS are: 

 

Olivia Year 6,     Ariyan Year 5,    Emily Year 5, Lilly  Year 5,            

Kelilah Year 5,   Tyler Year 5,       Mia Year 5,    Evie Year 5,  

Hannah Year 5   Shania Year 3,    Amelia Year 3.       


